
 
 
 
Dear Friend of Orange Blossom Miniature Horse Club: 
 
This letter shall serve as an introduction to the Orange Blossom Miniature Horse Club, 
Florida's only club serving the interest of Florida Miniature Horse owners, and duly 
registered as a non-profit corporation within the State of Florida.   
 
The Mission of OBMHC is:   To provide educational and recreational activities for its 
members and general public, especially youth, in the areas of breeding, raising and showing 
miniature horses. 
 
To this end, we provide many opportunities for both members and the general public to 
familiarize and involve them with the miniature horse breed.  These events, primarily horse 
shows held in Ocala, Florida three times per year are free to the public and well advertised by 
OBMHC to encourage public awareness.  Our members clearly understand our mission to 
introduce our chosen breed to newcomers as a resource of recreation and educational 
opportunities.   
 
The bearer of this letter is a member of Orange Blossom Miniature Horse Club and has been 
entrusted to deliver our message, and to seek sponsorship opportunities on behalf of that mission.  
We hope you will consider making a donation of goods, services, or funds to assist us in our goal 
of attracting more attention to our breed as well as motivating involvement by our members and 
potential members.  We take great pride in our chosen breed, the American Miniature Horse, and 
promote our diminutive horses through our website:  OrangeBlossomMHC.org and our Facebook 
presence:  Orange Blossom Miniature Horse Club -- welcoming one and all.  We are happy to 
acknowledge your generous donation via our social media outlets and at our events, and are 
happy to provide any type of receipt required for your records.  While OBMHC is not a charitable 
non-profit (such as a 501(c)3), we are still a registered NON-profit with the State of Florida and 
all of our resources are directed back towards our membership.  
 
Thank you for supporting the Orange Blossom Miniature Horse Club! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gretchen Stanley 
OBMHC Secretary 

OBMHC
PO Box 3

Lowell, FL  32663
352-672-5874


